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Dear Judiciary Committee:

My name is Andrea Bateman, and | am an Oregon voter. I’'m also a
parent and an Oregon pediatrician. | strongly support HB 3075-1 and
urge you to pass it out of committee without delay so that it is ready for
full implementation of Measure 114 as soon as the court’s stay is lifted.

Oregonians passed Measure 114 because we recognize the urgent need
to reduce gun violence in our communities. Now, it is time to honor the
will of the voters and begin saving lives. Every delay comes at a cost,
and we cannot afford to wait any longer to implement commonsense gun
safety measures that will protect our families, friends, and neighbors.

| urge you to act swiftly and move HB 3075-1 forward. Thank you for
your time and consideration



